
 
 
 
 
Rahina 20 o Paengawhāwhā 2020. 

 

Kia ora e te Whānau, Hope this finds everyone well and safe in your Bubbles.   
  
As the majority of whānau requested homework through the holidays this was issued 
via emails. Teina classes received packs prior to the lock down and the tuakana 
classes had set work via Google Classroom. Just a reminder to TH5, you should 
have completed all work from term 1 as today 20th April term 2 mahi can go ahead.   
 
Some teina have had a change of address and they have had mahi sent to them via 
email or delivery. 
 
We have registered ALL Te Huringa ākonga to receive a Governmental Rumaki Reo 
learning pack and hopefully you will start receiving these soon.   
 
Noho haumaru ai ki roto i ou koutou kainga Whānau mā.  
 
 
 
 
Nā Whaea Mihi (Pouārahi).   
 


